
m NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and 
l i S i ^ NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

B I L L RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 
Governor Director 

Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division 
Cabinet Secretary 

October 25, 2007 

Mr. James Bruce 
Attorney-at-Law 
Post Office Box 1056 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Dear Mr. Bruce: 

Based upon the reasons stated in your letter of October 23, 2007, and in accordance with 
the provisions of Division Order No. R-12782, Harvey E. Yates Company is hereby 
granted an extension of time until January 31, 2008 in which to commence re-entry of the 
well pooled by this order. 

Sincerely, 

^ Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 
Director 

fd/ / 
cc: t/CaseNo. 13936 
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JAMES BRUCE 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

POST OFFICE BOX 105* 
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504 

369 MONTEZUMA, NO. 213 
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 

(505) 982.2043 (Phone) 
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October 23, 2007 

Via fax 

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E, 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Ĵ e.JNew Mexico 87505 

Re: Case No. 13936/Ordor No. R-12782/IIarvey E. Yates Co, 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: 

Harvey E. Yates Co. requests that the re-entry commencement deadline in the order (October 3,1, 
2007) be extended to January 31, 2007. The reason for this request is that the drilling contractor 
has informed HEYCO that a rig is not available until early next year. In addition, the U.S. Mail 
failed me again: I didn't receive a copy of the order in the mail, and was unaware of the order 
until I pulled it off the website this morning. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

Vtry truly yours, 

ames Bruce 


